
Registered Charity Number 1115872

The trustees and officers are pleased to announce that RaceGuard is now open for business. After 

a lengthy and thorough application process, the UK Charity Commission has now assigned our 

Charity Registration Number 1115872. We would like to thank everyone who has continued to 

support us during the long months we have been waiting to launch. Your support for our core value 

of safe racing has sustained us through this process. 

The registration and recognition by the Charity Commission validates the aims of RaceGuard and 

we are now able to move forward and begin raising funds to help make motorcycle road racing, 

short circuit and other areas of motorcycle sport, safer for competitors, marshals and spectators 

alike.

Our aims are to raise funds to enable the provision safety fencing, and other safety equipment, for 

use during road racing events, throughout Great Britain, the Isle of Man and Ireland. A number of 

these events are listed on our website at www.race-guard.org they include;

• The Isle of Man TT 
• The Manx Grand Prix 
• The Southern 100 
• Jurby Road Races 
• The Isle of Man Kart Grand Prix 
• Road racing in Ireland 
• Short circuit racing throughout Great Britain 

The technology involved in making bikes go faster has over the years far outstripped that involved 

in protecting the riders, marshals, spectators and officials from possible injury. RaceGuard will 

support the ongoing efforts of circuits, clubs and race organisers to redress that imbalance so that 

we can all continue to enjoy the talents of the riders and enjoy safer racing.

RaceGuard honour the talents of all riders, past, present or future through our contribution to the 

ongoing improvements in road racing safety.
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